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Christmas Dinner Update 

 
Being held at Le Marche Francois  

262 Thorndon Quay, Wellington 

Wednesday 11th December 

Please arrive at 6.30pm for seating at 7.00pm 

Wayne will be emailing attendees shortly to confirm that he recorded your 

main correctly and to advise you of the seating plan. 

We have dined at Le Marche Francois before as a Club and people enjoy the food, 

the company and the atmosphere. 

Veronique Sauzeau [Vero] is the chef and owner and the menu she has prepared for 

the night is: 

 A selection of petite entrees 

 Mains:  your choice of either beef, chicken or fish 

 Petite fours for dessert 

And to repeat Wayne’s original instructions on getting there:  Le 

Marche is upstairs in the furnishing shop quarter of Wellington’s 

Thorndon Quay.  If using public transport, simply get off the bus at the old Woolstore 

stop. 

Please Note: 

🥂 You are asked to arrive before 7pm, as the roadside main doors are 
locked at this time. 

🥂 Please come up the stairs to the first floor where you will be greeted with 
a complementary glass of bubbles. 



🥂 The meal is BYO wine, and your prepaid cost includes corkage and a 
discount on the meal.  During the evening, it is customary to share the 
bottle of wine you have brought with your neighbours. 

🥂 We are expecting to finish sometime between 9.00pm and 9.30pm, but 
this is a guideline only, in case you are arranging transport home.  Please 
try and stay as flexible as possible. 

EuroVintage Wine Orders 
There has been a delay with the supply of some of the wines ordered on our tasting night. 

Keith has advised that he is now in receipt of all but one, with the Tempus Two Prosecco 

not arriving until late next week. Given this delay only impacts 3 orders, EuroVintage have 

decided to deliver all the other wines in the coming week to Wayne and will bill everyone 

accordingly. 

Those expecting this last wine will get that part of their order separately and be billed 

separately for it.as well. 

Not perfect, we know, but with the festive season approaching, these wines are popular. 

 2024 Events Coming Up: 

 Please remember there is no BBQ in January 2024 

 February – Del Mundo – a tasting of European wines 

 March – Mission Wines, Hawkes Bay 

 


